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DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC OPPORTUNITY
Division of Community Development

On May 4, 2022, the Florida Department of Economic Opportunity published a notice that the FFY 2021-2022 Small Cities CDBG Application Webinar would be held on Wednesday, June 15, 2022, from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., Eastern Time, via teleconference. This webinar has been cancelled.
The Department of Economic Opportunity will be rescheduling this webinar in the coming weeks. A notice of the rescheduled webinar will be published in the Florida Administrative Register. If you have questions, please contact CDBG@DEO.MyFlorida.com.
